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Docket No. 50-155

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: David P. Hoffman

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission recently received an allegation (AMS
No. RIII-90-A-0107) concerning alleged inappropriate management practices on "

the part of one of your contractors relating to a personnel issue. The
individual indicated he felt wronged because a written notice of admonishment
was placed in his personnel file as a result of an alleged incident that was
not duty related. Af ter a review of the alleger's correspondence we concluded
that there are no safety concerns stated and there is no regulatory basis
for further action on our part. We are providing details of this allegation to
you for your information only. No response is required, however, should you
review this information and determine that the allegation is substantiated and
has regulatory or safety significance, please notify the Region of this
information,

The alleger claims that your contract security force management has mishandled
his case because a letter of reprimand has not been removed from his file.
Although he explicitly states this issue will not deter him from performing
his security duties, he does feel frustrated. Details are included in the
attached enclosure. He indicates that the site Security Supervisor is
knowledgeable of this issue as a result of their discussion.

We request that your resp.,nse if necessary contain no personal privacy,
proprietary, or safeguards information so it can be released to the public
and placed in tne NRC Public Document Room. If necessary, such information
shall be contained in a separate attachment which will be withheld from
public disclosure.

The enclosure to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to
personnel with a "need to know" until your investigation of the allegation has
been completed. The enclosure to this letter is considered Exempt from Public
Disclosure in accordance with Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part
2.790(a). Moreover, a copy of this letter, excluding the enclosure, will be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Any response that may result from this letter will not be subject to the
clearance procedures of the Of fice of Management and Budget as required by
the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this allegation.

Sincerely,

,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

Enclosure: Allegation Details
(10 CFR 2.790(a) Information)

cc w/o enclosure:
Mr. D. VandeWalle, Director

Nuclear Licensing
W. L. Beckman, Plant

Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Michigan Department of

Public Health
Big Rock Point, LPM, NRR
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